
Hancock Elementary School 
 

presents 
  

An Evening of Art 
All-Campus Art Walk  *  Mural Presentation  *  Art Fair 

 

Tuesday 
May 25 

5:00 - 7:00 P.M. 
 

This evening is a culmination of our annual Artist in Residence Program.  Our Artist in 

Residence this year, Stormy Olsen, is an amazing artist, muralist and long-time friend 

of the Hancock community. The events this evening will include the presentation of a 

mural created for our Multipurpose Room by students of Hancock, guided by the 

talented instruction of Mrs. Olsen. Events will also include a campus-wide art walk 

showcasing Art Masterpiece projects from the year and an Art Fair organized by Kids 

Art Fair featuring more than 300 works of art from students in all grades at 

Hancock. 
 

Thanks to a grant from the Arizona Commission for the ArtsArizona Commission for the ArtsArizona Commission for the ArtsArizona Commission for the Arts (with funding from the 

National Endowment of the Arts),National Endowment of the Arts),National Endowment of the Arts),National Endowment of the Arts), our Artist in Residence Program has allowed our 

students to benefit from a culturally enriched art experience.  In addition, Arizona 

State Extra-Curricular Tax-Credit Donations from parents and community members 

made this program possible.     


